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Decree of Amir al-Momenin, may Allah protect him regarding using the 

official stamps.   

 

 

Circular No: 47/ V2                   Date: 6 May 2017 (1438/8/10) 

 

Stamps with a person's name engraved on them should not be used. It should have the 

name of the Islamic Emirate and the specific place/authority. Every administration, 

group, district governor, and all officials are obliged to implement the above guidance. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Amir al-Momenin, Sheikh al Qur'an and Hadith, Mawlawi Hebatullah Akhundzadeh 
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